
Happy Holidays


This year has been one to remember thus far for sure.  And 
it’s about to get even more bizarre.  Our Holiday program will 
be online this year!  Details will be emailed to you, but you 
can expect a program through zoom on December 18th at 10 
in the morning.  The children will sing and dance to entertain 
you.

 

December themes include fish, Europe, and traditions.  We 
will also continue with our geometric solid unit.


Winter will arrive.  Please be prepared to send your child to 
school with outdoor gear.  For playing in the snow they will 
need snow pants, boots, mittens and of course a coat.  We 
will go out each day, and if it is below 32 degrees the time will 
be limited.


DECEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 4

Over the Holiday break if you would like to care for the birds let 
me know.  They really are very easy to have around.


Happy Birthday to Amillia!


Holiday Program will be live on December 18th at 10:00a.m.


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

December 18th is a half day, out at 12:30


January 4th school resumes


Book it forward, bring in new or gently used books for donation
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS



 



